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 The text of a letter dated 28 September 1999 which the Director General has received 
from the Permanent Mission of Senegal is reproduced for the attention of the General 
Conference. 

 

_________________________________ 

 

 “As you know, since it joined the IAEA, seven months after its independence, Senegal 
has always supported your prestigious institution, with which it has enjoyed excellent co-
operation. 

 “Senegal has always paid its contributions. However, the last payment - of US $7 301 - 
has been delayed solely owing to an administrative procedure. It goes without saying that the 
delegation to the forty-third regular session of the Agency’s General Conference will, upon its 
return, take steps vis-à-vis the central administration to speed up this procedure. 

 “I should be grateful if you could transmit to the General Committee our request that 
Senegal’s voting rights not be suspended at the current session pursuant to Article XIX.A of 
the Agency’s Statute.” 

 _________________________________ 

 

 

 
For reasons of economy, this document has been printed in a limited number. 
Delegates are kindly requested to bring their copies of documents to meetings. 


